## Guelph City Council/Planning

Re: 151 Bristol Street

I am strongly opposed to the application for a proposed zoning amendment at 151 Bristol Street.

I have been under the impression that Guelph City Council is concerned about maintaining neighbourhood integrity. Changing the zoning for the above property would increase density to an unacceptable level in an old, established neighbourhood. It would open up other potential redevelopment sites altering the residential atmosphere.

You are undoubtedly aware that Emslie Street has recently had NO PARKING extended to both sides of the street. This is due to the extreme narrow width of the street. These townhouses are proposed to front onto Emslie. It would thus be unacceptable to increase traffic volume on a street that the city has designated as unsafe.

I ask that Council rejects this application.

Sincerely
Susan Watts